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13th July 2016

Dear Parent/Carer

The children are thoroughly enjoying their activity week so far and have also managed to avoid the rain! The activities this 
week have been planned for several months and I must apologise that the visit to Fritton Lake was cancelled. 
Unfortunately due to yesterday afternoon’s very heavy rainfall, Sandy Lane was flooded. Several parents had also 
expressed concern that it was too far to walk, so a day in school was decided as the most appropriate solution.

On Friday we are finishing with a trip to Latitude and I can confirm the details below. I have also attached a summary of 
the activities that your child may be taking part in.

Your child will need to be at school at 7:30am for a 7:45am departure. The coach should be returning to school by 
6:15pm, although we will text if there is any significant change in this time. The following information is taken directly 
from Latitude’s pack.

‘WHAT TO BRING’

The coach will be parked approximately 25 mins walk from the Children’s Arena so we recommend you carry everything
you need for the day. The show continues whatever the weather so please ensure everyone is well prepared. 

Students should carry:

- Small rucksack
- Re-usable water bottle
- Packed lunch
- A hat in hot weather and suncream
- Any medication they need
- Showerproof jacket

Students should bring a packed lunch. Water bottles or juice cartons up to 500ml are allowed but must be sealed. We 
recommend children bring a re-usable water bottle for free drinking water points. No Glass please!

COSTS ON THE DAY

All workshops and activities are free, there are no charges for materials or participation, including items that children take 
away with them. A small number of organisations have ‘pocket money’ items available to purchase but these are not 
prominently. The funfair is subsidised by the festival and charges £1. There is a tuck-shop in the Enchanted Garden.’

We are all very much looking forward to what will be a fantastic end to the week!

K Lee
Head Teacher
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